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Help us Celebrate our Volunteers! 

Do you know someone 
who has made an 
outstanding contribution to 
our community with their 
volunteerism? If you would 
like to nominate a 
deserving resident to be 
Mahone Bay’s 2019 
Representative Volunteer 

please contact Town Hall.  

The Town’s Representative Volunteer will 
receive an award during the 45th annual 
Provincial Volunteer Awards Ceremony held on 
April 1st in Halifax.  

Let’s celebrate the hard-working volunteers in 
our community! 

              

Thank-you Volunteers! 

Thank you to the many volunteers who 
dedicate their time each Holiday Season to 
ensure that the New Year’s Day Levee and the 
Senior’s Christmas Party are such a great 
success each year. A big thank you from the 
Town of Mahone Bay! 
 
 

Do You Have Your 
2019 Dog Tag?? 

The 2019 Dog Tags are 
now available at Town 
Hall and are FREE to 
residents of the Town. All 
dogs within the Town 
must be registered and 
wear a Dog Tag – please 
register your dog as soon 
as possible. 
 

New Website App 

Visit www.townofmahonebay.ca to check out 
the new collection schedule and sorting app 
from Region 6 Solid Waste Management. Type 
in your address to find your waste collection 
schedule, search items to see whether they 
should be sorted as compost, garbage, or 
recycling, or spend some time playing a waste 
sorting game to learn more about what items 
go where. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Winter Parking Ban 

The Town of Mahone Bay 
follows the winter parking 
ban, in accordance with 
Section 139 of the Motor 
Vehicle Act.  

Vehicles that obstruct 
winter road maintenance 
will be ticketed or towed 

away at the owner’s expense.  

 

Thursday Mornings with the Mayor 

        Mayor Devenne is available 
                              for appointments Thursday 
                              mornings from 9:00am –  
                              12:00noon. If you have an  
                              issue that you would like to  
                              discuss with the Mayor, 
please call Town Hall at 902 624-8327 to make 
an appointment. 

  

 

 

 
Dolly is wearing 

2019 dog tag 
#001 
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2019 – Mahone Bay Celebrates its 
Centennial! 

Although our area has been inhabited by 
indigenous people for centuries and the 
community was settled by Europeans over 250 
years ago, the Town of Mahone Bay was not 
incorporated until March 31, 1919. 

We’re excited for this opportunity to celebrate 
the 100th birthday of our Town and want to 
invite you to a meeting to discuss what 
centennial legacy projects and events you 
would like to see as part of this celebration. 

Join us at 7:00pm on Tuesday, January 22, 
2019 at the Mahone Bay Fire Hall (which is 
fully accessible), 184 Kinburn Street, for a 
community discussion concerning how we will 
celebrate this important milestone.   

Monthly Survey 

Now that the Holidays have passed, we’re 
back to posting monthly surveys.  Visit 
www.townofmahonebay.ca to complete a 
survey and enter for your chance to win a $100 
gift card!   

This month’s questions are centered around 
the Town’s Centennial. Want to get involved in 
the celebration? Have an event or project 
suggestion? We want to hear from you!! 

If you don’t have access to the internet, please 
visit Town Hall to pick up a paper copy of this 
survey. 
 

Councillor Appointed to PVSC 

Please join us in congratulating Councillor 
Joseph Feeney on his 
appointment to the 
Property Valuation 
Services Corporation 
Board! 

PVSC is a not-for-profit 
organization that is responsible for assessing 
all property in Nova Scotia as mandated under 
the Nova Scotia Assessment Act. 

 

Follow the 9 p.m. Routine with Nova  
Scotia RCMP 

The Nova Scotia RCMP are encouraging 
everyone to follow their new 9 p.m. Routine 
crime prevention campaign.  They are 
encouraging all residents to complete the 
following steps at 9 p.m. each evening: 

1. Remove keys, wallets, cash, garage door 
openers and other valuables from vehicles. 

2. Ensure vehicle and home windows are shut 
(and locked if possible). 

3. Close and lock doors on vehicles and 
homes. 

4. Close overhead garage doors. 

5. Turn on outside lights. 

6. Post that you’ve completed the 
#9PMROUTINE on social media, and tag Nova 
Scotia RCMP 

We can all play a role in protecting our families 
and personal property. 

 

Have you Heard the News? 

Canada Post has 
just announced its 
Far and Wide 
stamp collection 
for 2019.   

We’re so excited 
that Mahone Bay’s 
iconic three 
churches were 

chosen as one of only nine stamp images.   

A big congrats to Mahone Bay resident Betty 
Meredith whose photo was chosen for the 
stamp! 

 

Did you change your phone number? Do we 
have your email address? Please make sure 
that Town Hall has your current contact 
information. Call us at 902-624-8327 or email 
clerk@townofmahonebay.ca 
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